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The following are various policy options that could be implemented in the Yellowstone national park and surrounding forests that apply to the current market failures. First, implementation of no logging zones in the surrounding national forest to cut down on the destruction of wildlife and its natural habitat. Creation of waiting lists to ease congestion and lower the number of campers/visitors actively using the park. Emission standards on snowmobiles and automobiles should be increased and properly modified to lower localized air pollution, and silencers should me made mandatory on all snow machines to cut down on unnecessary disruptive noise pollution. To reduce erosion in the park a “pay per use system” should be put in place to limit visitors overuse of the park trails, and the trail network should be reworked, with erosion prevention built in.

Another way to help decrease air pollution would be to create a new transportation policy within the park, making cars less desirable. Bus tours, walking tours, and other alternatives and events could be used to reduce car use while at the same time diverting visitors to less congested areas of the park. Finally, waste standards for businesses in and around the park should be increased to aid in more efficient disposal of trash.

Although these policies would help correct many current problems present in Yellowstone and its surrounding forests, there still are several difficulties involved with the actual implementation of these policies. Loggers will protest and the local economy will suffer due to the creation of a no logging zone. The expense of implementing some of these policies is also an issue, and rebuilding the trail network and building new road, along with the purchase of buses for bus tours are a huge investment.

The snowmobile lobby also poses a problem with the implementation of the new emissions standards and silencer requirement. Dealers and riders will resist paying an increased cost, and the enforcement of these new laws will also be costly (paying officials, regulators, and inspectors). Businesses will also complain about increasing losses and residents will be upset about a loss of jobs in the local economy.

